
November 
Twenty-fourth 

1922

Dr. Stephen P. Duggan, 
419 7/est 117 th Street, 
^ew York, *.Y.

Dear Dr. Duggan:-

- •

I beg to thank you for your 
letter of November 20th with reference to 
Dr. S. L. Joshi who Is exchanging with Professor 
P. M. Buck, Dean of the University of Nebraska. 
The Institute Is to bo congratulated on the 
success which has crowned Its efforts.

I have already been In communication 
with Dr. Joshi and hope to have him at McGill 
about the time mentioned In your letter.

Yours' faithfully,

Principal.


